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It is vital that the PSC permit access to solar power for more Floridians, giving consumers more freedom
to chose how to power their homes and businesses.

The Sunshine State has a tremendous opportunity to take advantage of clean, renewable energy from
the sun, yet this potential remains largely untapped. Although Florida is ranked 3rd nationally for rooftop
solar potential, and has the best solar resource east of the Mississippi, less than 1/10th of 1% of the
state's energy comes from solar. Florida pales in comparison to neighboring Southern states like Georgia
and North Carolina - both of which are on track to install more than 4 times as much solar as Florida by
the end of 2016. Be what your name implies, the Florida Public Service Commission not some tool for
the powerful corporate lobbies and their political representatives.

Thank you for any consideration given this email.
Sincerely, John Mumaw.



